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BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Ely District Office
Star Route 5, Box 1
Ely, Nevada 89301

February 27, 1976

. Dear Public Land User,

We have scheduled another series of workshops on the Cherry Creek
Planning Area in White Pine County. Our January meetings were
successful in adding new thoughts and information to our resource
inventory. Now, we need your help to resolve resource allocation
conflicts which have surfaced.

The workshops are scheduled for March 30, April 6, and April 10 at

Lawrence Hall on corner of Mill and Hayes. We want to provide time
for everyone to be heard, therefore, we request that you attend the
workshop scheduled on Saturday, April 10th which begins promptly at
1:30 p.m. The same items will be discussed at each meeting.

We request that you notify us by March 24th, by phone or letter if vou
plan on attending this meeting or not. If you would like to attend
one of the other meetings instead please let us know.

Our phone number is 289-4865. Mail should be addressed to:
BLM Cherry Creek Unit
Star Route 5, Box 1
Ely, Nevada 89301
Sincerely yours,
4,

E. D. Nelson, Manager
Currant & Cherry Creek Resource Areas

Save Energy and You Serve America!
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March 19, 1976

Mr. E. D. Nelson, Manager
Bureau of Land Management
Cherry Creek Unit

Star Route 5, Box 1

Ely, Nevada 89301

Dear Mr. Nelson:

Thank you for your invitation to hin in a discussion of
land management problems and issuee confronting national
resourceslands in the CHérry Cregk Planning Area.’ We regret
at this time, that nonée of us can attend in person.

This organization is committed to the welfare of wild
horses and burros on the public lands, now required by law to
be considered in the area where presently found, as an integral
part of the natural system of the public lands. Since they are
to be managed in a manner to achieve and maintain a thriving
natural ecological balance with other public land usess, we
respectfully request that their welfare be kept in mind, and
that your planning recommendations be aimed toward that goal.
We have grave concerns over the commercial over-exploitation
that has, in many instances, done irreparable damage to our
public land resource, and we trust your planning will result
in a curtailment of such mommercial over-exploitation, and that
public values will be given greater consideration that the
econonmic return to profit-seeking ind@ividuals or concerns.

Veryysincerely yours,

Dawn Y. Lappin (Mrs.)
Adoption Director




